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Other items discussed were the online candidate 

module and its impact on students and staff for imple-

mentation.  The Career Technical Education curricula 

was also discussed.  The quarterly IET meetings will 

transpire throughout the year, and the next meeting is 

scheduled for April 2013.  We are planning the next 

meeting to take place at the Title V SimLab located in 

the Allied Health building, once it is completed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Susan Olson-Smith and Lorraine Martinez attended 

the AHEC (Area Health Education Committee) meet-

ing on January 18, 2013 with LCC AHEC director 

Elaine Luna and other health field professionals.  Susan 

Olson-Smith brought with her the Sim Baby “Sammi 

Jo”, one of the simulation 

mannequins that will be used 

for patient practice with our 

students.  Susan Olson-Smith 

presented on the purpose 

and need for the Title V Sim-

Lab, and demonstrated many 

scenarios that will be used to 

give our nursing students 

proper experience. 

 

Thank you to the   

Luna Community College 

grounds crew for the profes-

sional painting they did in the 

Simulation Lab.  Gene Trujillo, 

Michael Jaramillo, Juan Macias, 

Leon Roybal, and Reyes San-

chez did an outstanding job!  

Thanks Guys!! 

AHEC SimLab Presentation 

Appointed IET Members Meet for the First Time! 

SimLab Making Progress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

T he Internal Evaluation Team met on January 10, 

2013 in the Distance Learning Services Lab for its 

first meeting.  During introductions we had a visit from 

our special guest, “Mrs. Barker”, who talked to every-

one about proper procurement and mandated proce-

dures for Federal grants.  This special guest was very 

informative.  The Year 1 initiatives were discussed as it 

related to the SimLab project.  Susan Olson-Smith 

briefly talked about the upcoming SimLab.   

IET Members appointed by the President 

SimLab Supervisor  
Susan Olson-Smith,  

Title V Director Lorraine 

Marinez, AHEC Director 
Elaine Luna, and AHEC 

Committee Members. 



 

 

 

 


